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Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
May 20, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Thank you to all of you who continue with the outreach witnessing. It was great to hear testimonies 

during our meeting last Wednesday. I look forward to having Divine Principle and Blessing workshops 

for our contacts. As we have agreed we will begin a 7 session series lecture May 28, 2022 via zoom from 

7 to 8 pm. 

 

June 4 is our Divine Principle lecture contest. Please see the updated flyer attached and the contest 

guidelines. 

 

For other announcements, please check subregion 5 newsletter. 

 

Let us make greater efforts to connect ourselves to Heavenly Parent and True Parents and to one another. 

Upreach, Inreach, Outreach and Downreach as they say. Please reach out to one other family during the 

week just to connect. 

 

May we all be healed and comforted as we go through this weekend and off to a new week. God bless us 

all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


